
Worship Calendar for 11
th

 – 18
th

 Sept 
Details of all groups can be found in the Church Magazine 

Sunday 11
th

 Sept 

10.00am             Morning Worship led by Philip Peacock. Derek Booth will lead 

Reflect.  Music will be led by Richard Spurr. 

6.30pm Evening Worship will be led by Sarah Hooks. 

Monday 12
th

 Sept 

  2pm Prayer Team 

  7.30pm Leadership Team 

Tuesday 13
th

 Sept 

No CAMEO  

1pm Banners 

7pm Reflective Worship  

7.15pm Rock Solid 

Wednesday 14
th

 Sept 

  10.45am Toddlers 

Thursday 15
th

 Sept 

  10.30am Baby Chat 

  2.30pm Network 

  7.15 pm Scouts      

  7.30pm Resources Team Meeting          

Friday  16
th

 Sept 

      

Saturday 17
th

 Sept  

Sunday 18
th

 Sept 

9.30am               for 10.00am Taste 

10.00am            Morning Worship led by Angela Clowes and Liz Parkinson.  

6.30pm Evening Worship  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cheadle Hulme 

Methodist Church 
 

 

Church Office    0161 485 1605    

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday Friday 9am – 2pm 
Website:   www.chmc.org.uk 

Church email: chmc145@hotmail.com 

Circuit website:  bramhallwythenshawemethodists.org.uk 

Charity Registration No. 1130718 

Minister: Rev Philip Peacock  

Pastoral Worker:- Raymond Francis email:layworker@hotmail.com 

 

Notices for Sunday 11
th

 Sept 2016 
 

A prayer before worship 

Gracious God, when the way is easy, may we walk it joyfully.  

When the way is heard, may we walk it faithfully.  And when 

the way seems unclear, may we trust the One who walks 

alongside us, Jesus, our companion and friend. Amen 

 
Please pray for those leading our worship (see back of notices)  

We also pray for:-  

Margaret Parker leading worship at Brownley Green and Malcolm Gunn 

leading worship at Lawton Moor. 

 
 

If you would like someone to pray with you after the service there will be a 

member of the Prayer Team in the Prayer Space at the back of church. 

 

 

 

http://www.chmc.org.uk/


Quiet Room before worship 

From 9.15-9.45 and 5.45- 6.15 each Sunday, Room 2 will normally be 

available for quiet reflection, personal preparation for worship, and for 

anyone to pray for those leading worship.  
 

TODAY District Day of Prayer and Fasting 10/11 September 2016 
Rev Dr Andrew Lunn, our Chair of District, is encouraging all the churches in 

the Manchester and Stockport District of the Methodist Church to join in a 
day on which to focus on prayer together.   

We are encouraged to fast from 13.00 on Saturday September 10th to 13.00 
on Sunday September 11th and to engage in prayer in any of a variety of 

ways. 
 
2

nd
 Sunday Collection for Foodbank Our next collection for Chelwood 

Baptist Church’s Foodbank is TODAY. All donations will be gratefully 
received but if we can especially provide tinned meat and fish that would be 
great. If you are unable to bring groceries cash donations are also very 
gratefully received.  Items will be taken on Tuesday.  
 
Thursday 22

nd
 September 2.30pm at CHMC 

Come and hear about the work of Methodism in the South Pacific from 
Dr Val Ogden (sister of the organist Nigel Ogden) who will be speaking about 
her work in the Pacific.  This is a Circuit meeting, being hosted by CHMC 
Methodist Women in Britain.  Please mark this date in your diary.  Men and 
women welcome 
 
Shoe boxes 
Shoe box leaflets are now available for collection from the Narthex.  Please 
start collecting your items to give to Network or pack your own box.  Boxes 
will available for 40p each from the office from 5

th
 Sept. 

 
Bible Study Group.  September change of date. 
The group meets again on Thursday 29th September, 1.30 - 3.00 pm. (At 
Church). Everyone is welcome, as we continue to look at the inspiring letter 
to the Hebrews. 
We are now up to Chapter 7 and that enigmatic man, Melchizedek.  
 

 
Praying about the continuing Refugee Crisis 
The informal meeting to share information and to PRAY about Refugee 
matters will now be on a monthly basis. 
It will be on the "First Monday" of each month, 10.30 am, at Les & Wendy 
Turner's home.   
The next meeting will be on Monday, October 3rd.   
Everyone is welcome, even if you've not been able to join us previously.  

 

Thanks you for all the clothes donations for Styal, they do not require any 
more for the time being. 
 

 
 
 

3rd Thursday 
The next meeting of this group will take place at the home of John 
Harrington, on Thursday 15th September commencing at 10am and finishing 
at noon. We will be listening to Malcolm Duncan and Anne Carver speaking 
from Exodus 4 v 1-20 & 5 v 1. These were the main speakers at this years 
Spring Harvest held at Minehead. Please feel free to come and join us. We 
have a drink, watch the DVD of the talk and then chat about it. 
 
Helen Harrington 
Following the recent Service of Thanksgiving for Helen's life, the family 
placed a book for folk to write in their Memories of Helen. A number of 
people have asked that the book be made available for them to write their 
memories in. So this book will be placed by the side of the Prayer Book in the 
Narthex for this Sunday morning (4th) and the following Sunday morning 
(11th). After that if anyone else still wishes to add a memory, then contact 
me, John Harrington 
 
The next Caring Team meeting is on Tuesday 13th September at 2pm at 1 
Musbury Ave. 

 
 
 
 

Events at Cheadle Hulme Methodist Church 
 
Sat 24

th
 Sept  

MacMillan Coffee Morning 11am – 2pm at CHMC.  All are welcome, come 
along and support a very worthy cause. 
 
 Sunday 25

th
 September 

Mum to Mum pop up market quality second hand and nearly new baby & 
children's stuff.  Entrance £2 on the door or 2 for 1 admission voucher 
available from the church office! 
Refreshments raising money for MHA Coffee or Tea £1, cakes etc £1. 
 
Sunday 2

nd
 October 

Wedding Fayre promoting Cheadle Hulme small businesses. 2pm – 4pm.  
Free entry 
 
 



 
 
 
 

News from the Distric 

22nd Sep: “Let’s Talk Together” South Manchester Churches 

Together 
** 7-9pm at Trinity Cheadle (SK8 1DU). An evening to network and find out 

what is going on. 
“Show & Tell” and “Looking Ahead”. 

 
 

26th Nov: Creative Retreat Day 

With artist Lesley Sutton. 10.30am-3pm at Nazarene Theological College. 
Cost £20 pp inc. lunch & materials. Register online at: 

www.nazarene.ac.uk/creativeretreat2016 
Nazarene Theological College: 

Dene Rd., Didsbury, Manchester M20 2GU Tel: 0161 445 3063 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Harvest  

Chelwood Foodbank - We are specifically asking 

for sugar, milk, coffee, cordials, tinned soup, 

tinned fruit & tinned veg & toiletry items. 
 

http://www.nazarene.ac.uk/creativeretreat2016

